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psi29 <psi29@cssd.ac.uk> Fri, Nov 24, 2023 at 6:08 PM
To: "andygnyc@gmail.com" <andygnyc@gmail.com>

Thank you for submitting The Power of Collective Assembly and the Critical Joys of Performance
for the PSi #29 ASSEMBLE conference, London 2024.

We are delighted to inform you that your proposal has been selected for inclusion at the conference.
Congratulations!

If you submitted multiple proposals, please anticipate separate responses for each submission.

What happens next?

We will be opening up registration for the conference on 15 January 2024. All participants, including
collaborators, will have to register to confirm their participation. Information on registration fees and
pricing can be found on our conference website: www.psi29.com. We will be updating the conference
website regularly with key information in advance of the conference.

All conference participants will also be required to have PSi membership for the year 2024. This should
be purchased in January 2024, and can be obtained from the PSi website directly: www.psi-
web.org/membership/.

We really look forward to welcoming you to the conference. We will be in touch over the coming months
with information on the conference programme, venues, and relevant logistics.

If you require a letter of invitation for visa purposes, please do let us know.

Warm regards,

The PSi #29 Organising Committee
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